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Dear Park Central Tenants,

We are pleased to announce that the building has seen a significant improvement in our
sustainability efforts this past year.

Comparing 2017 to 2018:

e Site energy use was reduced by 6.3%

e Water use was reduced by 19.9%

e Waste Generation was reduced by 21.8%
e Water cost was reduced by 5.7%

In 2018, 21.18 tons of recycling were diverted from the landfill. These recycling efforts
conserved the following resources:

o 34,628 kW-hrs of electricity — enough to power 2 homes for a full year
e 289 mature trees — enough to produce 3,580,554 sheets of newspaper




e 139,258 gallons of water — enough to meet the fresh water needs of 1,856
people

e 77 cubic yards of landfill airspace — enough airspace to meet the disposal needs
of a community of 99 people

¢ 3 metric tons (MTCO2E) of GHG Emissions — the recycling of these materials
prevented these GHG emissions!

We appreciate your continued participation in our sustainability programs. We look
forward to more improvement in 2019 with your help!

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the
Management Office at 303.571.5000.

For questions or feedback, reach out to nichole.depass@am.jll.com
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